
 

Homework 

Reading books will come home for you to read and enjoy with 

your child. Please ensure these books are sent in everyday 

along with their planners. 

Please remind your child that reading books can be put in the 

box to be changed on a Monday and Friday. 

 

Spellings will be handed out for you to practise with your 

child on a Wednesday for both Year 1 and 2 children—these 

will relate to the phonics/spelling sessions taught during the 

week. 

In addition to this children will be given a piece of Maths/

Topic homework based on what they have been learning in 

school that week. 

Children will need their P.E. kit  this half term on  

Mondays and Fridays 

If you have any ideas that would help with our work this 

term we would love to hear from you! 

If the children complete any work at home related to this 

topic we would love to see it! 

We will be available after school on  

Tuesdays and Thursdays if you need to discuss anything with 

us regarding your child.  

Happy Autumn 1! 

Mrs Levy, Mrs Brereton and Miss Salt x 

Mottram 

Primary School 

  Autumn 1 2017 

What will we be doing this 

half term in Purple Class? 



English 

 

Children will be completing a range of reading/writing activi-

ties based around the books: 

 Baby Brains by Simon James 

 Funny Bones by Janet and Allan Ahlberg 

 Elliot Jones Midnight Superhero by Anne Cattringer 

 Supertato by Sue Hendra 

Children will take part in weekly spelling, guided comprehen-

sion, handwriting and individual/guided reading sessions.  

Phonics/Spelling sessions are delivered Wed and Thu. 

Maths 
We will be completing lots of work related to: 

 Number and place value 

 Measures: Length & mass/weight 

 Addition and Subtraction 

 Geometry 2D & 3D shape 

R.E: What Good News Stories did Jesus tell? 

P.E: Gymnastics and Multi-games 

Music: Led by Music Teacher (Monday) 

 ‘All about me/Superheroes 
 

In Science the children will be 

learning all about the human body. 

 

 

In Geography the children will be 

looking at our school and the sur-

rounding area. We will be explor-

ing maps and creating our own 

simple maps. 

 

In Art the children will be looking at 

portraits. The children will be cre-

ating self portraits and using Pop 

Art to create portraits of their fa-

vourite superheroes! 

 

In DT the children will be designing and 

making their own superhero mask. 

 

 

 

In History the children will be learn-

ing about real-life superheroes. 


